
WELCOME 2018-2019 

HENRY M. JACKSON HIGH SCHOOL 

 NEW STUDENTS & FAMILIES!! 
 

STEPS FOR ENROLLMENT AND CLASS REGISTRATION FOR NEXT YEAR 2018 - 2019: 

 

 TURN ENROLLMENT PAPERWORK INTO THE MAIN OFFICE WITH ALL REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION (SEE 

COVER SHEET)*.  ENROLLMENT DOCUMENT PACKETS ARE IN THE MAIN OFFICE OR ON OUR JHS WEBSITE 

(DO NOT USE THE EPS SITE PACKET). CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR SUMMER OFFICE HOURS. 

 

  THE 18-19 COURSE CATALOG IS ALSO IN THE MAIN OFFICE OR ON OUR WEBSITE, USE PAGES 13-16 FOR 

GRADE CLASS SELECTION/OPTIONS*. 

 

WE WILL CONTACT YOU IN MID-AUGUST FOR A  

CLASS REGISTRATION MEETING  

           

*IF YOUR STUDENT HAS AN IEP PLEASE PROVIDE THE MOST RECENT EVALUATION & IEP.  

WE WILL SET A MEETING FOR YOU IN AUGUST AFTER IT IS RECEIVED AND SET UP. 

 

*OR IF YOUR STUDENT IS IN ENGLISH LERNERS (EL) CLASSES PLEASE LET US KNOW AS WE MAY NEED TO 

TEST (STATE REQUIREMENTS) AND WILL CALL TO SET A MEETING IN AUGUST TO DO SO. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT EMAIL ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS TO US AFTER SCHOOL IS OUT FOR THE YEAR. 

OUR EMAILS ARE NOT SAVED OVER THE SUMMER. 

THANK YOU AND HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!! 


